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Message from Mrs. Behnke

Hard to believe it is November already. We have enjoyed a

beautiful fall and just around the corner the weather will

change. As I reflect on the Minnesota weather, what

resonates is how quickly it can change. We have already

seen that and as you might imagine the Lost & Found has

exploded. If you have noticed an item missing you may want

to stop by school to see if it may be among the many items

left behind on a daily basis. Also, just a reminder that we do

go outside for recess everyday unless the weather doesn't

permit. Please have your child ready for outside everyday. As the temperature drops

overnight it will be a surprised to students who are not dressed for 25 minutes of

outside recess. It is time for hats, mittens, jackets and boots on the ready. Not a bad

idea to send extra socks/shoes. If your child is in need of outerwear, please contact

the school office and we will do what we can to assist.

This fall we reintroduced FALCON FAMILIES. This is a time when staff lead multi-age

groups of 15 students in a focus activity. Here is our purpose statement:

We are gathered as a family who will stick together through all our years at Falcon

Heights, meeting about once a month. We do this to practice the Falcon Way, meet

new people, build community, and know that we all belong here. We are here to count

on each other, support each other, and encourage each other. Each one of us is

important, we all matter, and we all have something to contribute. We are a Falcon

family. 

Last month the Falcon Families created a patchwork design with everyone's name and

design. This month we will play Falcon Bingo the Wednesday before Thanksgiving

break. We are looking for 3 adult volunteers to help at the prize tables. If you are

interested in helping out at our Bingo that will happen 2:10-2:55pm on November 23rd,

please call the school office or email louise.portuese@isd623.org. Thank you to PTA for

contributing the funds for this fun event. 

Next PTA meeting November 14 at 6:30pm

We welcome your attendance and input as we meet and discuss our current agenda

items for Falcon Heights Elementary School. You can attend and participate in

discussions and ideating with the PTA regardless of being a paid member and are able

to join at any time if you wish. There is free childcare available at our meetings in the

Friendship Connection room. School age kids and siblings are welcome. 

Please email Mara Bliss @President@fhpta.org with any requests or questions. 

We will meet in the school library and we look forward to seeing you on Monday!

Zoom link: 

https://isd623.zoom.us/j/81833119523?

pwd=d2NHTS9PQXVYa2lObjZvYVluak5mQT09

From the Health Office

Cold and flu season is upon us and has arrived earlier than usual.  The community is

seeing cases of RSV, flu, pink eye, stomach bugs, strep throat, and common colds and

coughs, not to mention COVID-19.

We have COVID home antigen test kits available for staff and students at all our 

schools. Just ask for one!  We will send test kits home in a backpack at a parents 

request, or parents can come pick them up.

 

New!

We are pleased to be able to provide Rapid PCR tests to staff and students again this 

school year. They are done at a clinic in Roseville. The test is a low nasal swab that 

tests for four viruses with one swab: COVID, RSV, Influenza A, and Influenza B. If you 

are having respiratory or other COVID symptoms, and test negative for COVID on the 

home antigen test, then ask for a referral to this clinic from your school nurse. 

 

Please remember to do the following things:

-- Cover your cough!

-- Wash hands frequently.

-- Keep your student home if they are not feeling well.

-- Test for COVID (we have test kits available to send home upon request).

-- Positive COVID test requires 5 days isolation at home, then may return to school on 

day 6 and wear a mask until day 10.

-- Other illnesses: Students can return to school once they are fever-free for at least 24 

hours (without the use of fever-reducing medications), and it has been at least 24 

hours since the last episode of vomiting or diarrhea, and  the student is feeling well 

enough to fully participate in class.

FFEJ Updates

 

We would love to have you join our next meeting!

We will host our next meeting on Wednesday, November 30 at 7:00 pm. This will be in

person at school. 

 

We will meet bimonthly and the rest of our meeting dates are as follows:

February 1st, March 29th, and May 31.

 

At these meetings we hope to talk about how we can support the school in creating

affinity groups, planning community events, and working with school and district

leadership to learn how we can best support the work they are doing to advance the

district equity goals. 

 

For more information feel free to email us at

falconfamiliesforequityjustice@gmail.com.

Family Service Night 2023:

Falcon Families for Equity and Justice and the Falcon Heights PTA are again co-hosting a

Family Service Night on Wednesday, January 18th 6-7:30.

 

We hope to provide students, families, teachers and staff with the opportunity to

come together to support organizations in our community, by working on volunteer

projects at various stations.

More information soon to come! In the meantime, if you are interested in helping us

plan please reach out to Cari Kokotovich (cmkokotovich@gmail.com) for more

information or join our first planning meeting of the year, November 17th at 7:30pm.

Feel free to hop on the zoom meeting and learn more!

https://umn.zoom.us/j/93151478165?pwd=Z2VCb1diMUlGNmtVeGxEZ2JaK0R6dz09

From the District

Kindergarten Information Night 

� If you have a child who will turn 5 by September 1, 2023, please join us

for a wonderful opportunity to meet school staff, learn about our

elementary schools and district programs, ask questions, and have fun! �

� District Information presentation at 5:40 p.m.

� Teddy Bear Band will play at 6:00 p.m.

� Si tiene un hijo que cumplirá 5 años antes del 1 de septiembre de 2023,

¡acompáñenos para una maravillosa oportunidad de conocer al personal de la

escuela, aprender sobre nuestras escuelas primarias y los programas del

distrito, hacer preguntas y divertirse! �

� Presentación de información del distrito a las 5:40 pm

� La banda Teddy Bear tocará a las 6:00 pm

23-24 Enrollment Lottery 

 

The Enrollment Lottery for the 23-24 school year is now open! Applications

are being accepted through January 27, and will be processed the week of

January 31. Families will be notified of lottery results and next steps the

week of February 6.

Siblings of current students must still apply for the lottery. All schools will

offer sibling preference in placement. This means based on space

availability, siblings of current students will be placed into the

school/program before the lottery drawing. If space is not available at the

time of the lottery, siblings will receive preference on the waitlist.

To submit an application for the enrollment lottery, CLICK HERE 
Espanol . If you live outside district boundaries you will also have to apply

for Open Enrollment.

Please contact Central Enrollment (enrollment@isd623.org or 651-635-1626)

if you have any questions about the lottery process.
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